
Resource Sharing Following Healthcare 

Cultural Competency Training 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Resource Sharing Post-Cultural Competency Training 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. Following our recent healthcare cultural competency 

training, I wanted to share some valuable resources that can further enhance our understanding 

and implementation of culturally competent care. 

Recommended Resources: 

• [Resource Title 1] 

• [Resource Title 2] 

• [Resource Title 3] 

These resources include articles, websites, and training modules that provide additional insights 

and tools for improving our practice. I encourage you to review them and consider how we can 

integrate this knowledge into our workflows. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss these resources further, please feel free to 

reach out. Thank you for your commitment to providing culturally competent care. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 
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